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Happy Father’s Day 
  
The countdown is on to Father’s Day 2021. You have until 
Sunday, June 20th to come up with something memorable 
for dad.  I no longer have my daddy to buy and give a gift 
to however I do shop with Cindy’s Flower Shop at special 
occasions and at times for no occasion at all to buy beauti-
ful flower arrangements for the cemetery.  They help us to 
make things so beautiful and we appreciate that!  However 
if your daddy is here, then let us help you to find the cool-
est gift ever.  One idea is a “Lucky to have you as a Dad” 
basket.  You can fill this basket with lottery scratch off 
tickets.  They will love that!! And they just may win lots 

of money.  Another idea is a BBQ Grill Basket.  You can fix a basket full of spices, cook 
ware, a cool apron and even a gift card to a great place to buy meat and let them enjoy grill-
ing.  Need another idea?  I have just that!  How about a Fishing Basket?  Most men love to 
fish so what a cool basket to make.  You can fill it with a new rod and reel, so great lures, 
snacks to have while fishing, a cooler and even a cool fishing shirt.  I know plenty of guys 
that will like that!  These are just a few ideas of what you can get for your father.  While you 
are deciding what to get for him, please try and shop local.  There are so many places right 
here in Sylvester that will help you get that perfect gift together or you can even get a gift 
card.  Whatever you decide, I know they will love it.  The Martin News wishes all dad’s a 
Happy Father’s Day! 
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World Sickle Cell Day  
  
World Sickle Cell Day was established by 
the United Nations General Assembly in 
2008 in order to increase the awareness about 
the sickle cell disease and its cure among the 
common public. It was celebrated first time 
on 19th of June in 2009. Sickle cell disease 
has become a common and foremost genetic 
disease worldwide which is a must to cure 
through the fast awareness campaign, curable 
activities, early diagnosis and management.  
Sickle cell disease (SCD) is the most com-
mon inherited blood disorder. That means it’s 
passed down through families. You’re born 

with SCD. It is not something you catch or develop later in life.  The disease gets its name because when 
you have SCD, your red blood cells look like a sickle, which is a C-shaped farm tool.  Red blood cells 
contain a molecule called hemoglobin, which carries oxygen throughout the body. In a healthy person, 
hemoglobin is smooth, round, and flexible. That allows red blood cells to glide easily through your 
bloodstream. But if you have SCD, the hemoglobin’s shape is abnormal. It forms rods that clump togeth-
er. That causes red blood cells to become rigid and curved. The odd-shaped cells block blood flow. It’s 
dangerous, and can cause extreme pain, anemia, and other symptoms.  About 100,000 people in the Unit-
ed States have sickle cell disease. Most of them are African-Americans.  Please wear fuchsia/purple in 
support of Sickle Cell on June 19th. 

https://www.webmd.com/a-to-z-guides/tc/sickle-cell-disease-topic-overview
https://www.webmd.com/cancer/lymphoma/blood-disorder-types-and-treatment
https://www.webmd.com/heart/anatomy-picture-of-blood
https://www.webmd.com/a-to-z-guides/rm-quiz-blood-basics
https://www.webmd.com/pain-management/default.htm
https://www.webmd.com/a-to-z-guides/understanding-anemia-basics
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Southwest District 4-H Junior/Senior Project Achievement  
By: Kristen Ford – 4-H Agent 

 
District Project Achievement, or as 4-Her’s call it DPA, is an opportunity for students to pick a 
project area of interest, complete project work in that area throughout the year, research a specific 
topic, write a presentation, develop visual aids, and present their presentation to a judging panel. 
The topics 4-Her’s have to choose from range from arts and health to target sports and agricultural 
awareness. The possibilities are endless! The students also complete a portfolio which includes 
activities in their project area, community service opportunities, leadership responsibilities, and 4-
H activities throughout the year. The student’s portfolio and presentation are judged to create their 
overall score. DPA provides opportunities for 4-H members to develop and enhance qualities of 
integrity, sportsmanship, cooperation, poise, self-confidence, and help members develop skills in 
leadership and communication. 
 
During the weekend of June 4-5 2021, the Southwest Junior-Senior District Project Achievement 
was held at the Rock Eagle 4-H Center, in Eatonton, GA. The Worth County 4-H Club was well 
represented by ten competing 4-Her’s. Senior 4-Her’s were Stephanie Bass, Annika Blech, Mallory 
Burger, Caiden Goldinger, Gloria Laster, Alexia Sokolowski, and Khris Still. To be eligible to 

compete as a Senior 4-Her, participants must be attending classes in the 9th through 12th grade. Junior 4-Her’s were Mandy Burger, 
Dakota Farmer, and Taylor Isdell.  Junior 4-H members must be in the 7th grade and 8th grade.  
 
 Stephanie Bass, a 10th grader at WCHS competed in the Arts and Crafts project and received 4th place. She presented on how 
art affects physical properties of our brains, mood and bodies; chemical balances of our brains; healing properties, and how art can help 
develop many positive skills.  
 
Annika Blech, a 10th grade homeschool student competed Wildlife project and received 1st place. This 1st place finish qualifies Annika 
to compete at the state level in July at 4-H State Congress in Atlanta. She discussed how to rescue and transport injured wildlife. This 
topic comes with personal experience of helping many animals including a snapping turtle which she uses as an illustration in her 
speech.  
 
Mallory Burger, a 10th grader at WCHS competed in the communications project and received 2nd place. She discussed the forms of 
communication we experienced during the global pandemic. Mallory even joked about “Zooming” into her presentation.  
 
Mandy Burger, an 8th grader at WCMS competed in the Engineering and Mechanics project. Her portfolio had many mentions of work-
ing on her families’ drag racing cars. Mandy placed 2nd in her project area.  
 
 Dakota Farmer, an 8th grader at WCMS competed in the Workforce Development project and received 2nd place. She discussed 
the positive and negatives of teenagers working. Dakota spoke about her experience working at Ed’s.  
 
 Caiden Goldinger, a graduating senior of James Madison High School competed in the Health Project Area. She discussed the 
spine condition Spondylosis and how is has affected her and her family. Caiden placed 4th in her project area.  
  
 Taylor Isdell, an 8th grader at WCMS competed in the Entomology project and received 1st place. She discussed bumblebees: 
their looks, diet, hibernation habits, nests, and how they are great pollinators.   
 
Gloria Laster, a graduating senior at WCHS competed in the Computer Information Technology project area. She discussed Pokémon 
Go and careers you can have to create video games. Gloria placed 3rd in her project area.  
 
 Alexia Sokolowski, a 9th grade student at WCHS competed in the Food for Health and Sports project and placed 4th. She dis-
cussed different the positive and negatives of fad diets, keto diet, and vegetarian diets for athletes. Alexia used her own experience as a 
Cross Country and Track runner to stress the importance of healthy eating.  
 
 Khris Still, a 10th grade student at WCHS competed in the History Project and placed 3rd. He spoke all about Albert Einstein. 
Einstein’s famous achievements were the Quantum Theory of Light, E=mc2, Brownian Movement, Special Theory of Relativity, Gen-
eral Theory of Relativity, Manhattan Project, and Einstein’s Refrigerator.  
 
 Congratulations to all the Senior and Junior 4-Her’s that attended District DPA. They did a wonderful job and represented 
Worth County well. We know Annika will continue representing us well at State Congress.  If you have a child between the ages of 9 
to 18 and they are currently living and attending school in Worth County they are eligible to be a member of the Worth County 4-H 
Club. The Worth County 4-H Club Office is located behind the public library at 204 East Franklin St. #9.  Office hours 8:00 am -- 5:00 
pm and our phone number is 229-776-8216. 
 

Picture: Worth County 4-H’ers at Jr/Sr DPA   
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D&D Construction 
And 

Rock yard 
 

3635 US Highway 82 West 
Tifton, GA 31793 

229-382-5639 

 

 

Springin’ Up The Yard! 
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June is Lane Courtesy Month 
  
One of the most frustrating problems that drivers face is poor lane 
courtesy — drivers blocking the left lane. The idea of slower mov-
ing traffic keeping right seems simple, but it is often forgotten. In 
order to promote this safe driving practice, the National Motorists 
Association (NMA) has designated June as Lane Courtesy Month. 
Better lane courtesy will improve traffic flow, prevent accidents, 
and can even save motorists money on gas.  The Summer Driving 
Season is upon us. People want to get out there and enjoy them-
selves. Lane Courtesy is a part of that for sure.  The NMA wants 
driving to be safer and more pleasurable for all motorists. That’s 
why we promote Lane Courtesy Month.  Ignoring the principle of 
lane courtesy increases congestion and frustration. The instances of 

tailgating, weaving in-and-out of traffic, and speed fluctuations increase — all of which reduce 
safety and waste fuel. When motorists yield the left lane, these situations diminish and accidents 
are avoided. Everyone benefits when driving is more efficient and enjoyable. Fuel conservation is 
a significant benefit of lane courtesy. Your vehicle consumes the most fuel when you are acceler-
ating. It burns much less when you are able to achieve a consistent speed. Lane courtesy, when 
properly obeyed, promotes the smooth flow of traffic and helps drivers maintain an even pace. 
With gas prices at record highs, fuel economy improvements are doubly important.  Safety and 
gas savings are not the only reason motorists should yield the left lane; most states also have laws 
requiring them to do so. Government agencies spend billions of dollars to promote speed limit 
compliance, seatbelt usage, and construction zone safety, but little attention is paid to lane courte-
sy. The majority of motorists agree on the need for lane courtesy, so a small investment to pro-
mote it would be very worthwhile.  For more information concerning Lane Courtesy Month  con-
tact the National Motorists Association at (608) 849-6000. 
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FDA Approves Aducanumab For Alzheimer’s Disease  
  
The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) today approved aducanumab (Biogen/Eisai) to treat Alzheimer’s 
disease. 
  
This is the first drug that slows Alzheimer’s disease. And, this is the beginning of a completely new future for 
Alzheimer’s treatments. This is a new type of Alzheimer’s treatment; it addresses the disease in a way that has 
never been done before, compared to currently approved drugs. 
  
Alzheimer’s Association spokespeople are available to discuss: 
●        The impact of this decision on treatment, care and living with Alzheimer’s. 
●        Alzheimer’s Association efforts to ensure access to the drug. 
●        The status and future of Alzheimer’s research. 
●        What it is like to live with Alzheimer’s or another dementia, and to provide care. 
 
Alzheimer’s — a progressive, degenerative and fatal brain disease — is the most common cause of dementia. 
For Alzheimer’s Disease Facts and Figures, an annual report by the Alzheimer’s Association, visit alz.org/facts. 
   
Quotes from the Alzheimer’s Association 
  
Harry Johns, Alzheimer’s Association president and CEO 
  
On behalf of those impacted by Alzheimer’s and all other dementia, the Alzheimer’s Association welcomes and 
celebrates today’s historic FDA approval of aducanumab for Alzheimer’s disease. This approval is a victory for 
people living with Alzheimer’s and their families. 
  
It is a new day. This approval allows people living with Alzheimer’s more time to live better. For families it 
means being able to hold on to their loved ones longer. It is about reinvigorating scientists and companies in the 
fight against this scourge of a disease. It is about hope. 
  
Joanne Pike, Dr.P.H., Alzheimer’s Association, chief strategy officer 
  
This therapy will be of great interest to many, but it is not the only important element of Alzheimer’s treatment 
and care. The Alzheimer’s Association has made it a priority to partner with health care systems, physicians, and 
the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services to ensure early and accurate diagnosis, and access to treatment, 
care management and care planning. 
  
The Alzheimer’s Association will do everything in its power to ensure access to the drug and FDA-required diag-
nostic testing for all who will benefit. Eliminating barriers to access is our highest priority. 
  
Maria C. Carrillo, Ph.D., Alzheimer’s Association, chief science officer 
  
This FDA drug approval ushers in a new era in Alzheimer’s treatment and research. History has shown us that ap-
provals of the first drug in a new category invigorates the field, increases investments in new treatments and en-
courages greater innovation. We are hopeful and this is the beginning — both for this drug and for better treat-
ments for Alzheimer’s. 
  
We are proud of what the Alzheimer’s Association has done to accelerate the drug development process, so indi-
viduals will have access to more effective treatments faster. This new drug approval, and sustained progress in the 
research field, is due to years of investment, unrelenting dedication, and our vision of a world without Alzheimer's 
and all other dementia. 
 

Source: Amy Johnston - American Alzheimer’s Association 
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https://www.alz.org/about/leadership/senior_management/harry_johns
http://www.alz.org/
https://www.alz.org/press/spokespeople/joanne_pike_dr_p_h
https://www.alz.org/press/spokespeople/maria_c_carrillo_ph_d
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It was a roaring good time at the Books and Bubbles this past week at the Margaret 
Jones Public Library.  Fun was had reading Dino-mite stories.  Don’t miss all the fun 
this Summer at the library.  Be sure to follow them on Facebook for a listing of all the 
events. 

Source: MJPL 
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TOMLINSON 
OUTDOOR WASHING 

 
 

       
(229) 854-1736 

COMMERCIAL   RESIDENTIAL 

State Farm 
Providing Insurance and Financial Services 
 

 
 

Stuart Pate, Agent 
 
 

PO Box 189 
Sylvester, GA  31791-0189 
Phone (229) 776-6906  Fax  (229) 776-0149 
www.stuartpate.com 
 
 

Thank you for your loyalty.   
We appreciate you. 
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 Lightning Strikes… 
The Thunder Rolls 

  
Lightning strikes the 
United States about 25 
million times a year. Alt-
hough most lightning oc-
curs in the summer, peo-

ple can be struck at any time of year. 
Lightning kills an average of 49 peo-
ple in the United States each year, 
and hundreds more are severely in-
jured.  There are many tips to know 
about lightning safety.  There is NO 
PLACE outside that is safe when 
thunderstorms are in the area!!  If 
you hear thunder, lightning is close 
enough to strike you.  When you hear 
thunder, immediately move to safe 
shelter: a substantial building with 
electricity or plumbing or an en-
closed, metal-topped vehicle with 
windows up.  Stay in safe shelter at 
least 30 minutes after you hear the 
last sound of thunder.  Stay off cord-
ed phones, computers and other elec-
trical equipment that put you in di-
rect contact with electricity.  Avoid 
plumbing, including sinks, baths and 
faucets.  Stay away from windows 
and doors, and stay off porches.  Do 
not lie on concrete floors, and do not 
lean against concrete walls.  If you 
are caught outside with no safe shel-
ter anywhere nearby the following 
actions may reduce your risk:  Imme-
diately get off elevated areas such as 
hills, mountain ridges or peaks.  Nev-
er lie flat on the ground, never shelter 
under an isolated tree, never use a 
cliff or rocky overhang for shelter, 
immediately get out and away from 
ponds, lakes and other bodies of wa-
ter and stay away from objects that 
conduct electricity (barbed wire fenc-
es, power lines, windmills, etc.).  
Safety from lightning is talked about 
mostly during the summer months 
but please stay prepared anytime dur-
ing the year. 

What Some Good Ole Country Cooking That Was 
  
It’s country cooking month and boy does that bring back 
some good ole memories!  I use to love to eat my granny 
Louise’s cooking along with my Granny and Papa Meeks’ 
cooking.  The homemade biscuits from my Granny 
Meeks and fried corn bread from my Granny Louise and 
the fresh veggies and fruits were to die for!  They beat 
fast food any day of the week.  When I was growing up, 
cooking and eating at home was what you did.  Going out 
to eat was a treat for sure.  My favorite foods they cooked 
was cream corn, my Papa Meeks’ macaroni and cheese, 
fried okra, squash, boiled potatoes, fried corn bread, bis-
cuits and peach cobbler.  Those sure were the days! What 
were some of your favorite foods from your grandpar-
ents?   

http://www.lightningsafety.noaa.gov/fatalities.shtml
http://www.lightningsafety.noaa.gov/fatalities.shtml
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Dates to Remember 
 

June 

 

14th ~ Animal Tales and Tails at the Margaret Jones Public Library 2pm 
14th ~ VBS at Terrell Baptist Church 6pm-8pm 

14th ~ VBS at Unity Baptist Church  
15th ~ Books & Bubbles at the Margaret Jones Public Library 1030am 

15th ~ Bingo at Ed’s 6pm 
15th ~ VBS at Terrell Baptist Church 6pm-8pm 
15th ~ City of Warwick Council Meeting 630pm 

15th ~ VBS at Unity Baptist Church  
16th ~ Field’s Funeral Home Live on FB Show 10am 

16th ~ Kiwanis Club Meeting at 12Noon 
16th ~ VBS at Terrell Baptist Church 6pm-8pm 

16th ~ VBS at Unity Baptist Church  
17th ~ Worth County Board of Education Meeting 

17th ~ VBS at Unity Baptist Church  
20th ~ Happy Father’s Day from The Martin News 

21st ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  
21st ~ Red, White & Blue Paint Night at the Margaret Jones Public Library 6pm 

21st ~ City of Sylvester Council Meeting 7pm 
22nd ~ Sylvester - Worth County Family Connection Meeting 

22nd ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  
22nd ~ Books & Bubbles at the Margaret Jones Public Library 1030am 

22nd ~ Ken Scott Magic Show at the Margaret Jones Public Library 2pm 
22nd ~ Bingo at Ed’s 6pm 

22nd ~ City of Poulan Council Meeting 630pm 
23rd ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  

23rd ~ Kiwanis Club Meeting at 12Noon 
23rd ~ Field’s Funeral Home Live on FB Show 10am 

24th ~ Purr-fect Pet Care with Best Friends Humane Society at Margaret Jones Public Library  2pm 
24th ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  
24th ~ Worth County Rams Football Firework Stand at Walmart 
25th ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  
25th ~ Worth County Rams Football Firework Stand at Walmart 
26th ~ Worth County Rams Football Firework Stand at Walmart 
26th ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  

26th ~ Georgia Peanut Festival 5K Run 7am 
27th ~ Worth County Rams Football Firework Stand at Walmart 
28th ~ Worth County Rams Football Firework Stand at Walmart 
28th ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  
29th ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  

29th ~ Books & Bubbles at the Margaret Jones Public Library 1030am 
29th ~ Worth County Rams Football Firework Stand at Walmart 
30th ~ Worth County Rams Football Firework Stand at Walmart 

30th ~ Kiwanis Club Meeting at 12Noon 
30th ~ Scholastic Book Fair at the Margaret Jones Public Library  

30th ~ Field’s Funeral Home Live on FB Show 10am 
30th ~ Stuffed Animal Bingo at the Margaret Jones Public Library 2pm 
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ABAC Again Tops Southeast In Ag Education Grads  
 
For the third consecutive 
year, Abraham Baldwin 
Agricultural Col-
lege produced more grad-
uates with a bachelor’s de-
gree in agricultural educa-
tion than any other college 
or university east of 
the Mississippi River.  
Forty agricultural educa-
tion students graduated 
from ABAC at the recent 
commencement ceremony.  
“The spring 2021 ABAC 
cohort was by far 
the largest graduating 
class from any institution 
in Georgia in 
the history of agricultural 

education,” said Dr. Frank Flanders, agricultural education program coordinator. “These graduates will 
help with the severe nationwide shortage of Ag Ed teachers that has existed for over 40 years.”  The Ag 
Ed graduates were inducted into the profession in a special pinning ceremony following gradua-
tion. Graduates received the ABAC Agricultural Education pin, and many received awards for outstand-
ing leadership and student teaching.  The ABAC Ag Ed program continues to thrive with increased en-
rollment as well as new programs. Current enrollment is at 217 students, which makes ABAC one of 
the largest producers of Ag Ed graduates in the nation.  During the past year, an elementary agricultural 
education teacher program was established at ABAC, the first of its kind in the nation. ABAC also estab-
lished a partnership with Murray State University to encourage graduates to continue their education in a 
master’s degree program.   A total of 40 Agricultural Education students graduated from ABAC under 
the guidance of faculty members, front row front left: Dr. Sallie McHugh, Dr. Frank Flanders, Dr. Mark 
Kistler, Dr. Andrew Thoron, Dr. Farish Mulkey, and Ridge Harper.  
 

Source: Tifton Grapevine 
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City Considers “Parklet”, One-Way Street Along Commerce Way  
 
As Commerce Way continues to 
be developed with new business-
es and eateries, the City of Tif-
ton is considering making the 
street one way heading north and 
creating a "parklet" with 
an outdoor eating area.  The pro-
posal was formally presented 
to Tifton City Council at its 
workshop Monday night, and 
council members voiced no ini-
tial opposition to the concept.  
The Downtown Development 
Authority is in "full alignment 

with that," said City Manager Pete Pyrzenski. "This seems to be the best approach for Commerce 
Way."  Mayor Julie B. Smith said that Commerce Way is "a very visible corridor for our downtown," 
and that converting the block to one-way traffic would be "a lot safer coming off Highway 82."  Trey 
Gavin, senior vice president with ESG Engineering, made the presentation based on extensive study. 
He said the concept would make the area more handicapped accessible, would slow and limit traffic, 
improve esthetics and would be "a major enhancement for every business" on the street.  The current 
sidewalk on Commerce Way is a "two-tiered sidewalk with irregular steps," Gavin said, noting that 
the sidewalk has a "four-step different elevation." The plan would convert the sidewalk to a two-
step elevation.  The parklet would take over three current parking spaces to create the space for sitting 
and dining. Gavin said converting the street to one-way would allow reclaiming some of these spaces 
on the other side of the street.  City Manager Pyrzenski added that storm water issues along the street 
would also be addressed with the proposed project.  Because City Council was in a workshop meet-
ing, no action was taken on the proposal. It will be brought back at a full City Council meeting.  This 
artist rendering depicts what a "parklet" and outdoor dining area could look like on Commerce Way. 
The dining area could be used by patrons of both food trucks and established nearby restaurants. 
 

Source: Tifton Grapevine 
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Field’s Funeral Home  
Live On Facebook Weekly 

 
Every Wednesday morning at 10am, Mr. 
Charles McDonald with Field’s Funeral Home 
has a Live Show on Facebook.  It is a great 
show filled with guests, announcements and so 
much more.  If you are interested in being a 
guest, please give Mr. McDonald a call and he 
will get you on the show.  The live show is 
great for the community because it educates the 
community on upcoming events and things our 
great community and surrounding communities 
has to offer.  If you would like your business to 
be a sponsor, please let Mr. McDonald know as 
well.  His contact number is 229-402-7049.  
Thank you for your support and be sure to tune 
in Wednesday mornings at 10am. 

Photography Contest To Capture Year Of Pandemic   

"Beauty Amidst Trials: Capturing A Pandemic Year" – a photography contest benefitting ABAC’s School of Arts 
and Sciences, is underway.  The contest, whose deadline to enter is July 16, is sponsored by the Abraham Bald-
win Agricultural College Arts and Sciences Alumni Council and the Gallery at the Ga. Museum of Agricul-
ture (GMA).  The photo categories are "Abstract," "Agriculture," "Architecture," "Landscape," and "Nature and 
People."  Up to five original photos (one per category) taken on or after March 17, 2020, will be displayed at an 
exhibit in at the GMA Gallery.  The contest is open to all photographers at least 18 years old. Standard entry fees 
are $10 per entry for the first two categories, and $5 per entry for additional categories.  Entry fees are nonrefund-
able. Prizes to be awarded are $500 for the Donna Hatcher Best of Show Award, and $200 for five first-place cat-
egory winners; honorable mentions will be awarded in each category.  Artwork must be framed or matted for dis-
play. Maximum size of any piece, including the frame, cannot exceed 34 × 34 inches. Framed pieces must have a 
wire hanger or a sawtooth hanger.  Only minimal photo editing is allowed.  Call 229-391-4900 or 
email alumni@abac.edu for information.  
 

Source: Tifton Grapevine 

mailto:alumni@abac.edu

